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OCT 2 21982

Docket No. 50-155

Constaaers Power Company
ATIN: Mr. R. B. DeWitt

Vice President
Nuclear Operations

212 West Michigan Avenue
Jackson, MI 49201

Centlement

Thank you for your letter dated October 15, 1982, informing as of the
steps you ha"e taken to corsect the items of noncompliance which we
brought to your attention in Inspection hport No. 50-155/82-09 for-
warded by our letter dated September 17, 1982. We will ====i== these
matters during a subsequcit inspection.

Your cooperation with as is appreciated.

Sincerely, //,

f

.vt/E. Norelius, Director
[ Division of Engineering

sad Technical Programs

ec v/Itr dtd 10/15/82:
D. J. VandeWalle, Nuclear
Licensing Mainistrator

D. P. Noffmes, Plant
Superintendent

IIMB/ Document control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector., RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigen

Public Service Commission
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